BEFORE THE OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

OF THE STATE OF COLORADO
IN THE MATTER OF AN INTERGOVERNMENTAL ) CAUSE NO. 1
AGREEMENT BETWEEN COGCC AND
GUNNISON COUNTY ) DOCKET NO. 1204-GA-07

NOTICE OF HEARING

TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES AND TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

On October 31, 2011, the Commission entered into a Memorandum of Understanding
(MOU) with Gunnison County for purposes of : 1) continuing their joint discussion to clarify and
coordinate the application of their respective regulatory programs; 2) scheduling and conducting
regular coordination meetings; 3) taking specific actions to make most beneficial use of the
Commission’s Local Government Designee (“LGD") process; 4) taking specific actions regarding
assignment by the Commission to Gunnison County of certain Commission inspection authority
and monitoring functions; and 5) committing to enter into formal intergovernmental agreements to
implement actions that result from the MOU.

The Commission and Gunnison County have completed negotiations on a proposed
intergovernmental agreement (IGA) as contemplated by the MOU.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to: 1) the general jurisdiction granted to the
Oil and Gas Conservation Commission of the State of Colorado (Commission) under § 34-60-105
C.R.S.; 2) specific powers granted pursuant to § 34-60-106 C.R.S.; and 3) the Commission’s
Series 500 Rules at 2CCR 404-1, that the Commission has scheduled the above-described IGA for
hearing on:

Date: Monday, April 16, 2012
Tuesday, April 17, 2012

Time: 9:00 a.m.

Place: COGCC Offices

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, Colorado 80203

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if any party requires special
accommodations as a result of a disability for this hearing, please contact Margaret Humecki at
(303) 894-2100 ext. 5139, prior to the hearing and arrangements will be made.

Any written comments on the proposed IGA are requested to be submitted by 5:00
p.m. on April 6, 2012 for more complete consideration by the Commission. Comments must be
served on the Commission in hard copy and electronic copy as follows: hard copies for the
Commission - the original and 13 copies delivered to Peter Gowen, Acting Hearing Manager,
Docket No. 1204-GA-07, Oil and Gas Conservation Commission, 1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801,
Denver, Colorado, 80203; and an electronic copy emailed, preferably in portable document format
(pdf), to COGCC.Hearings_Unit@state.co.us for posting to the Commission website. Opportunity
for testimony from any interested party will be provided at the hearing, however, the time to present
testimony may be limited, and parties sharing similar viewpoints are requested to appoint a
spokesperson to present their testimony at the hearing.

IN THE NAME OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

Peter J. Gowen, Acting Secretary

Dated: March 14, 2012



